
 

 

6th March 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Forest Crew Parent Helper Required 
 
As some of you may already know, our Year 3 classes take it in turns each half term to attend Forest 
Crew sessions. This involves the children walking to Chorlton Ees on a Friday afternoon to play games 
and do outdoor activities to build their resilience, confidence and teamwork skills. 
 
We are looking for one parent helper to commit to come along to support our staff each Friday 
afternoon at Forest Crew. The sessions will take place whatever the weather, so if you volunteer you 
would need to be comfortable getting muddy and wet if necessary! 
 
The volunteer would not need to have a child in Year 3, but they would need to commit to coming 
along every week from 1:00pm-3:15pm. If you are interested, please indicate on the reply slip 
below. 
 
We will arrange for the designated parent helper to have a DBS check, should they not already have 
one. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Forest Crew Parent Helper Required 
 
Name (Parent/Carer):__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________________________ Class:______________ 
 
 
I am able to help out at Forest Crew every Friday afternoon from 1:00pm-3:15pm [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):______________________________________________ Date:_______________ 


